2 April 2015

Mr John Holman

President

Warringah Urban Fringe Association
PO Box 125

BELROSE NSW 2085

Dear Mr/Hoﬁan, j@,ﬂuﬂ

Please find enclosed a copy of the reply received from the Secretary, Department of
Planning & Environment, Ms Carolyn McNally, in response to my representations on
your behalf regarding the zoning of land in the Oxford Falls Valley and Belrose North
area.

The letter discusses the process for establishing new zonings, including involvement
of the Gateway Process and the opportunity for further public comment. For your
information | have also enclosed information about the Gateway Process.

The Secretary has also provided the contact details of Mr Lee Mulvey, Director of the
Department’s Metropolitan (CBD) Team should you have any further enquiries on
this matter.

| encourage you to continue monitoring progress of this issue and provide input as
opportunity arises.

Yours sincerely,

M&Q&

Jonathan O’'Dea
Member for Davidson

Encl: Copy of the reply from the Secretary, Planning & Environment
Copy of Planning & Environment Gateway Process
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